
 14499-05/24QueensLibrary.org Queens Public Library is an independent, not-for-profit corporation and is not affiliated with any other library system.

SUMMER
MEALS

FREE

FOR KIDS AND TEENS!

Queens Public Library, along with the NYC Department 
of Education, will provide FREE lunches for kids and 
teens all summer long.

Summer Meals are open to all children, 18 and younger. 
Enrollment is not required and there is no cost. Meals 
will be provided Monday through Friday from 1pm 
to 2pm. Queens Public Library’s Free Summer Meals 
program will run from Monday, July 8 
through Friday, August 30.

Visit QueensLibrary.org or scan the  
QR code for a list of participating 
library locations.

MONDAYS-FRIDAYS, JULY 8-AUGUST 30 
FROM 1-2PM


